
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

November 29, 2017 
 

 
Attendees:  Dave Belanger, Robbin Dunn, Stephanie Stack, Jake Balfour, 
Kyle Gillis 
 
Guests:  Tim Belanger, Laura Theriault, Joe Connelly 
 
Baseball-  Joe Connelly- There is a batting cage in Brookline at RMMS.  
Would like to put a bull pen in Hollis at Nichols Field.  The funds have been 
raised.  May need to push the small shed back to allow enough space 
along fence in between track and baseball field.   
 
Motion by Dave Belanger to approve bull pen at Nichols Field as long as it 
does not impede on the track.  Second by Jake Balfour.  APPROVED 
 
Gate City Fence will install the fencing for the bull pen. 
 
Waugaman Field has a solid backstop.  Small gate will be installed by Gate 
City Fence in the spring.   
 
Siergiewicz property was discussed at length.   
 
MOTION by Dave Belanger- The Recreation Commission preferred site for 
two rectangular fields and parking is the Siergiewicz property on South 
Merrimack Rd. and Witches Spring Rd.  The Recreation Commission 
second option will be to develop a piece of the Stefanowicz property for the 
two rectangular fields and parking.  The Recreation Commission plans to 
present a warrant article for the March Town Meeting for the construction of 
the two rectangular fields and a parking lot.  Second by Kyle Gillis  
APPROVED 
 
Tim Belanger will be working on his Boy Scout Life Project.  He is going to 
build a pet waste receptacle for the south end of the Hardy North Field. 
APPROVED 
 
The meeting was closed at 7:43pm. 
 



 

 

The next Rec. meeting will be January 4, 2018. 
 
Submitted by Robbin Dunn 
 


